

## IMMANUEL LUTHERAN CHURCH

7735 Yellowstone Drive Hewitt, Wisconsin 54441

January 20, 2013

Mr. Bob Lewerenz c/o Bestimate LLC 714 E Ninth St Marshfield, WI 54449

Dear Bob,

I would like to take a moment and write you a letter of appreciation for your help in our building project. We know it was only an addition, but without your help and guidance, we would not have such a beautiful addition.

Bob, you were there from the very start of our project and were there right to the end. We know you had a busy schedule, but you were there for every meeting, phone call and question. We could not have had a better person to help us out. You took care of the whole project, the record keeping and cost tracking, and kept us under budget. We would recommend you to anyone.

As you know, the addition was for Sunday School rooms, a choir room and storage area. We have been blessed by God with a huge Sunday School group and many musical groups. Also, we needed storage space in the church for all the items that the church, Sunday School and musical groups needed. (Previously these were stored away from the church). Everyone (adults and children) are thankful for the addition that was really needed.

On behalf of Immanuel Lutheran Church, the Pastor, its' staff and building committee, I would like to say thank you for being there for us in our building project. May God bless you, your family and your business. Thank you for helping us so our church and Sunday School can grow and God's word can be spread.

Thanks again,

Immanuel Lutheran Church, 7735 Yellowstone Dr, Hewitt, WI, 54441

Paul Kuse

Church Chairman